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This should be (and has been) put to a public vote, on a ballot. 

Not voted on by a committee. 

 

The general public is overwhelmingly in favor of permanent Daylight Saving Time, 

but the much louder minority (who has the free time to lobby and fill out these 

testimony forms) is in favor of the opposite. 

 

I want more sun after work. 

I want permanent Daylight Saving Time. 

 

Unspoken Financial Impact: 

There will be less remote jobs going to Oregon if this passes, because there will be 

less companies (especially those on the east-coast) willing to put up with Oregon 

being an additional hour behind for 8 months out of the year. 


